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AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY / AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 

November 8, 2019 
Regina Petteway 
Wake County Human Services 
10 Sunnybrook Road 
Raleigh NC 27610  
 
Dear Regina Petteway, 
 
Thank you for your application in response to the Community Linkages to Care for Overdose Prevention and 
Response (“CLC”) Request for Applications (RFA #A371) issued by the North Carolina Department of Health and 
Human Services, Division of Public Health (DPH), Injury and Violence Prevention Branch.  
 

The DPH Injury and Violence Prevention Branch received 34 applications in response to  Part A of the RFA. We 
are pleased to announce that Wake County Human Services has been approved for an award. Congratulations! 
 

Please notify us with an “Accept” or “Decline” of your award offer by email to 

beinjuryfreenc@dhhs.nc.gov no later than 5:00pm ET on Friday, November 15. 
 

A press release will be issued by the Department in the next month that will include the names of the awardees 
who have accepted their award offer.  
 

Funds for Agreement Addendum Term 1 will be available in the Aid-to-Counties database system starting 
December 1. Funds will be split by Fiscal Year 2020 and Fiscal Year 2021 Terms as budgeted in your approved 
application. The project period for Term 1 is December 1, 2019 through May 31, 2020; Term 2 is June 1, 2020 
through May 31, 2021. The Agreement Addendum number assigned for this scope of services is AA491 CLC Core 
Strategies: Community Linkages to Care for Overdose Prevention and Response .  
 

We are excited to work with you and appreciate your interest, time, and effort in partnering with us to prevent 
fatal and non-fatal opioid overdoses, increase access and linkages to care services for our most vulnerable 
populations, and build local capacity to respond to the opioid epidemic in North Carolina.    
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Susan Kansagra, MD MBA  
Chief, Chronic Disease and Injury Section 
Division of Public Health 
 
Cc: Alan Dellapenna; Amy Patel; MegAnn Smith; Beinjuryfreenc@dhhs.nc.gov
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